
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

7th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 2 iPad Recall 

 

As we approach the end of the school year, I wanted to take a moment to express my appreciation for all your support 

and involvement following the successful launch of the 1:1 device project in September last year. 

 

Throughout the year, the dedication and positive attitude that has been shown by all the children when accessing the 

devices has been commendable. Technology for learning has enabled children as learners to create an environment which 

not only contributed towards them achieving academically, but personally too.  

 

Children have demonstrated high engagement and motivation across the curriculum and most importantly, the drive to 

showcase their digital competencies when using the devices has been remarkable. Children have worked in partnership 

with teachers to adapt to new ways of learning to develop, scaffold and guide their own learning. It has truly been an 

impressive journey. On many occasions, I have been left speechless by the sheer resilience and enjoyment that I observed 

in classrooms, as children tackled another challenge through collaborative digital learning.  

 

I would like to thank each of you for the trust and commitment that you have shown to support your child’s education 
using the devices. It has made a significant impact and I am truly grateful for your dedication and partnership this year.  

 

I have outlined some key points to note regarding the devices before the term ends. 

 

All devices, cases and apple chargers and leads need to be returned to Ashbrook school by Monday 14th July at the latest.  

 

Please note, any damaged or missing accessories will incur charges. 

 

This is a deadline set by the Trust and it is important to note that all devices will need to remain in school, so they can be 

wiped off remotely, ready for the next cohort.  

 

I will be speaking to the children about how they can keep an online portfolio of their work from this year. This can then 

be viewed online on a tablet or laptop.  I will also be sending home a guide on how you can support your child to select 

pieces of work as part of their learning portfolio.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the recall, please email mbegum@ashbrookschool.net 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs M Begum 

Futures Ambassador 
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